
   
 

 

Unit 7, Baseline Studios 

Whitchurch Road 

W11 4AT  

 

 

Dear resident, 

Camelford Court Roof Improvement Works – Voting results 

We are delighted to share the results of the resident vote for the roof improvement works 

to your block. The new energy efficient roof chosen by residents is for maximum solar panels, 

with dedicate green roof areas which will be co-designed with residents.  

 

The architects Penoyre & Prasad presented their original design proposals to residents in 

March. The designs were then updated to incorporate resident feedback and in June, 

Camelford Court residents were asked to choose between three options: 

 

Option 1: Maximum solar panels 

Option 2: Solar panels only in the centre of the blocks, or  

Option 3: An almost equal mix of solar panels and green roof.  

 

The results are in! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received 17 residents’ responses (68%) and after totalling the ballots: Option 1 was 

found to be the preferred design with an overall 58% of votes. This means the new roof 

installation will include approximately 420m2 of solar panels and 190m2 of green roof.  

 

This new energy efficient roof installation on an existing block will be the first of its kind on 

the estate and, we believe, in the borough, and will be another step towards our ambition of 

becoming a carbon neutral estate by 2030. 

 



   
 

 

We will be in touch with you in the weeks ahead to explain the construction phase, let you 

know when works will start and address any questions and concerns you might have. 

However, if you would like to get in touch in the meantime, please contact Assistant Project 

Manager, Alfie Peacock on 07969225106 or email: Alfie.Peacock@rbkc.gov.uk  

 

The best way to stay up to date with all the refurbishment news is to subscribe to our 

resident enewsletter Lancaster West News. Please put in the name of your block when 
subscribing as we are moving towards block-specific enewsletters. You can subscribe by 

scanning the QR code:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

James Caspell 

Neighbourhood Director 

mailto:Alfie.Peacock@rbkc.gov.uk

